Friends of Castle Hill

A very warm welcome to the Friends of Castle Hill Primary School!

We are a group of happy, enthusiastic people who want to have lots of fun
whilst raising money for the school.

Friends have been an integral part of the school community for many years,
raising thousands of pounds, which have been spent on improving equipment
and resources to enhance our children’s education and the facilities in school
in general.

But the Friends are about much, much more than just fundraising!

The Friends exist to provide closer links between home and school, and it is an
excellent way to bring staff, parents and friends together socially in support of
the school, working towards a common goal. It is fun too - just ask any of the
Friends committee members or helpers!

We advertise events or anything ‘Friends’ related either on the Castle Hill
parents facebook page or on the school’s weekly newsletter.

The Friends is extremely conscious of the ethos and morals of our school, and
we try very hard when organising and planning events to respect this.

We are always appreciative of parent support and welcome new ideas.
See you in the playground!

The Friends

We provide all our
new children with
their own school

bookbag.




